
A Case Against One-Size-Fits-
All Construction Contracts

Form  documents  published  by  the  American
Institute  of  Architects  can  sometimes  be
a one-size-fits-all approach often does not
adequately protect the developer when issues
arise on a construction project, according to
a post on the website of King & Spalding.

Robert B. Garner and Peter A. Berg write that of the biggest
problems a developer faces in using the AIA forms is selecting
the proper form for its project.

“One of the biggest problems a developer faces in using the
AIA forms is selecting the proper form for its project,” they
explain.

“Without careful thought and modification to standard forms,
developers can find themselves in a difficult position in a
delayed and over-budget project, even if developers signed a
contract  with  a  ‘guaranteed  maximum  price.’  Project
development requires detailed attention to all aspects of your
latest construction agreement,” the authors write.

Read the article.
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